
  

ATTENTION RESIDENTS OF HORNEPAYNE 
 
The first case of COVID-19 has been confirmed in Northern 
Ontario (Sudbury). 
 
The Family Medicine Clinic will be instituting the following 
measures to help ensure your safety in preventing possible 
contact/spread of COVID-19: 
 

WALK-IN CLINIC/FAMILY MEDICINE CLINIC 
Please be advised that you will be required to call the Family 
Medicine Clinic Monday to Friday from 8am-4pm. 
 
You will be screened by phone by clinic staff to determine if a 
visit to the clinic is required.   
 
Family Medicine Clinic Phone # 868-2442 ext. 5230 
Follow the advice of your health care provider. 
 
If you have questions or start to feel worse, contact your health 
care provider. 
 
You may also contact Telehealth at: 1-877-797-0000. 

For more information, visit Ontario.ca/coronavirus  
 


